
Comment for planning application 19/01047/OUT
Application Number 19/01047/OUT

Location Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 825 dwellings; green
infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal
open space; landscaping and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land
off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford
Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save
for access.

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Gemma Woodfield

Address 6 Wren Crescent,Banbury,OX15 4FZ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I find the Access suggestions for this application appalling. Longford park road is already a
busy road, it's unsafe to cross, no clear road markings the amount of near misses when we
are walking our children to school is rediculos. As for the location of the houses this will be
directly next to my house, we are currently having to pay a property management company
to maintain the greenery which is where you are planning bridges and building houses, this
is something that will need to stop especially as houses are backing on this. For the mental
well-being of the families of the houses which are affected I think have not been considered
at all. The build will be directly next to us which will result in noise pollution, let alone the
dirt, the mess. We moved onto the estate in 2014 when our street was still being built. We
lived through this. We know how this is going to effect us. Especially when we want to
simply open a window, let alone being able to look out of a dirty window. I understand it's
something that the government have requested however we are too close, we have lived
here to long to become settled to have more houses built where we will be back in square
one like the first day we moved in. Please consider the community and our homes and our
children's safety.
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